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Friday 4th April 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We would like to take this opportunity as we head into the Easter break, to thank you for your ongoing support 
this term.  Students have continued to excel in many areas and take advantage of the many opportunities open to 
them at school, including some brilliant trips, learning experiences and taking part in our amazing production.  
 
After the Easter break, we all hope we will see a continuation of this lovely weather.  As you are aware, we have 
changed the uniform policy for this summer to allow students to wear plain black, tailored shorts which can be 
purchased from our uniform supplier Direct Clothing in place of trousers in the warmer months.  Students should 
wear their normal school shoes with these, and any student in sports shorts will be asked to change.  
 
Additionally, from the Easter holidays girls do not have to wear black tights but may continue to do so if they 
wish.  Aside from these small changes, all uniform expectations remain the same, including smart, black school 
shoes and the usual pleated black skirt.  Any trousers worn should be tailored material, not leggings or any other 
trousers in stretchy material.  
 
As always, please do get in touch via enquiries@coxgreen.com if you have any questions around this or need any 
support in acquiring the correct uniform.  
 
Have a wonderful Easter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs C Morgan-Russell 
Deputy Headteacher 
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